
GSCO Website Land Acknowledgement Statement  

 

I/we acknowledge that Girl Scouts of Colorado operates on Native lands. Our offices and properties are 

on the traditional territories and ancestral homelands of the Arapaho, Cheyenne, Ute, Ocethi Sakowin 

nations and 48 other tribes that make up the state of Colorado. Indigenous people are still here and today 

we remember the painful history and horrible mistreatment they suffered.  

We encourage you to continue learning about Indigenous peoples’ histories, generational trauma, culture, 

homelands, and contributions. Below, you’ll find a few action items that can be first steps in becoming 

educated and engaged with organizations that advocate for Indigenous peoples.  

Call to Action  

• Acknowledge whose land you are inhabiting and educate yourself on the nations listed above and 

across Colorado. 

o Use: Native Land to find out whose land you are on.  

• Support local Indigenous organizations working for justice. Some examples include: Spirit of the Sun, 

Denver American Indian Commission, Denver Indian Center, American Indian Academy of 

Denver, Ute Indian Museum, Crow Canyon Archeological Center. 

• Check out NativeHope.org to get a free guide on how to address Native American issues as a non-

native.  

o A Guide to Addressing Native American Issues as a Non-Native (nativehope.org)  

• Earn our Native American Heritage patch offered by GSUSA. 

• Watch a film featuring Indigenous actors and characters. 

• Read literature by Indigenous authors. 

 

https://native-land.ca/
https://pages.nativehope.org/a-guide-to-addressing-native-american-issues-as-a-non-native-a-resource-for-allies?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=94261662&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_GzIKDNPS7xZmFsFkOGfwJXd-GeM6mKfyD3-BqnAzAlFkCeGmB3oXvc7i4SgsuURSsdwv1TCKvJ-FjuMs_j7A39sMr-A&utm_content=94261662&utm_source=hs_automation

